
Super Summer Arkansas

Parent Letter (SS)

Dear Parents,

Super Summer Arkansas is almost here. I hope your student is ready for an
incredible week of making new friends, spiritual growth, and fun! My hope is
that your student will begin to prepare through prayer for the experience he or
she is going to have at Super Summer this year.

Here are some important details you will need to know.

Departure and Arrival

We'll be departing from ______________________________ at ___________ on
Tuesday, ____________.

We'll be returning on Saturday, ______________________ at ___________.

For a full list of what to bring, camp rules, schedules, and other FAQs, visit the
Super Summer website at https://www.supersummerarkansas.com.

While at Camp
If you need to contact the Super Summer Office during camp, please call or text
870-266-6242.


